
From: Biazar, Shahab [mailto:sbiazar@cabq.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2018 1:38 PM 
To: 'Jake Bordenave' <jakebordenave@comcast.net> 
Cc: Dicome, Kym <kdicome@cabq.gov> 
Subject: RE: RV and Boat Storage projects on Vista Oriente NW 

  

Hi, 

 Thanks for sending copies of the site plans.  We should be able eliminate the sidewalk 

requirements on the infrastructure since it was not required on the previously approved site plan 

across the street.  But you will have to come back to DRB requesting the deletion of the 

Infrastructure list requirement. 

 Thanks 

  

Shahab Biazar, P.E.  

City Engineer  
Planning Department  

Development Review Services Division  

600 2nd St. NW, Suite 201  

Albuquerque, NM 87102  

t 505-924-3999 

f 505-924-3864 
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